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Thursday 16th June, 2022 
 
Year 5 Trip to Museum of London – Wednesday 6th July 2022 
 
We are excited to let you know that we are taking all Year 5 students on a trip to the Museum of London. 
The trip will include a workshop and a self-directed tour. The trip links to our previous topic of time periods 
and children will be taught more about this area of history. 
 
As we have to arrive at the museum for 10am, we will leave school at 8.40 am.  Due to our early departure 
we would ask children to be at school for 8.30am on the day. The reason for leaving 10 minutes before the 
start of the school day is to cater for traffic heading into central London. We intend to back at school for 
normal pick-up time (3.30pm). We will be travelling and returning to the museum via a coach as we are 
unable to use free transport at this time of the morning. 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer this trip for £2.10. This can be paid for via SCOPAY. 
 
Children will require a packed lunch as this will be a full day visit. Packed lunches brought from home should 
contain a selection of healthy food and drinks (no glass bottles). If your child is entitled to a free school meal 
please indicate whether you would like your child to receive a school packed lunch on the day of the trip. 
Please note that the school will not be able to provide a lunch unless it has been ordered and children who 
do not have a packed lunch will not be able to attend the trip. 
 
Children will wear their school uniform to the trip. Please make sure your child brings some water and weather 
appropriate clothes. 
 
If there are any parents who would like to volunteer to help support the children on the trip please use the 
following link where you can sign up to help: https://forms.gle/8kS9Ta1Ufj9xQwJZA  
Please note that parent volunteers will be contacted if required.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mr Hirsch    Ms Heser 
5B class teacher.   5A Class Teacher 
 

	
 


